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From: DAVID KROFT [mailto:david.kroft@rogers.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 08, 2013 10:35 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Further Intensification at Bathurst & Beverley Glen

Service Clerks,

I am unable to attend the meeting on June 11th but I wish to record my comments on the application for approval of
further intensification at the north west corner of Beverlley Glen & Bathurst and the Rapidway.

Enough is enough. Reject application or reduce parking spots for units to visitors only with no residential parking.

In addition, the rapidway detouring down Bathurst and across Centre is sheer lunacy causing severe disruption during
construction and increased traffic congestion due to four required turns of buses going either way.

Regards,

David Kroft

60 Disera Drive, Unit 1404
Thornhill L4J 9G1
905/889 6979



